
From: C H Hog Farms Inc
To: Water Permit Application
Subject: Regulation 6 Individual NPDES Permit Application
Date: Thursday, April 12, 2018 9:02:52 PM

 
Enclosed is C & H Hog Farms, Inc’s application for an individual NPDES Permit, pursuant to ADEQ’s
Decision to not renew the NPDES General CAFO Permit.
Due to file size, the application packet has been split into separate files which will be sent in
subsequent emails.  A color hard copy will follow in the mail.   

C & H would prefer to operate under a Reg 5 Permit and should it be successful in obtaining an
acceptable Reg 5 Permit, it will work with ADEQ to terminate coverage under the NPDES
General/Individual Permit, as may be appropriate, at that time.
 
Thank you,
Jason Henson
C & H Hog Farms, Inc.

mailto:chhogfarmsinc@outlook.com
mailto:Water-Permit-Application@adeq.state.ar.us
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